

August 10, 2020

Mr. Cecil Pruitt 14900 Bogle Dr Ste 204 Chantilly, VA 20151-1757

Dear Cecil.

You are my hero!

Your gift of \$5,000.00 on August 10, 2020 just came across my desk and I was overwhelmed with gratitude. I thought about all the men, women and children that have received free health care at the Health Wagon because of you.

I thought about Chris and his precious grandbabies who love him! I thought about how because of you, those babies will have their pappaw for a very long time because he was able to get the help he needed for his heart disease and diabetes here at the Health Wagon.

And then I thought to myself what a caring and generous person you are.

Thank you!

Because of you...because of your compassion...because of your generosity...more people will be saved. More Health Wagon patients will receive the health care they desperately need.

You are truly a SUPERHERO!

Gratefully,

Dr. Teresa Owens Tyson, DNP, MSN, FNP-BC

President and CEO

Dr. Jund Dym

Health Wagon is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Aside from the really great feeling you get from helping people have access to healthcare, no goods or services were exchanged in return for your kind donation, which may be deductible under IRS tax laws. Thank you for believing in our mission!